Starla Akinahew
720-349-4876
starla.akinahew@cecstudents.org  
6600  COLE 
ARVADA CO 80004-2136 
 
April 19, 2022  
Olivia Tompkins  
Candidate for President 
The Red Ant Party  
10235 Parkglenn Way 
Parker, CO 80138 
 
Dear Presidential Candidate, 
Human trafficking as been going on for hundreds of years. The first example of this would be the African slave trade where American and European continents would go capture people from Africa to trade and sell them. This was only the start, over the hundreds of years, human trafficking has modified and changed, but never seemed to stop. Now with all the technology and social media, finding victims has become a lot easier. The problem is in places like gas stations, rest stops, airports, and malls, human traffickers feel like they can get away with taking or trading their victims. By increasing the amount of first responders, police, and security in those areas, with specific training on recognizing possible victims and how to safely separate them from the abuser, it could prevent possible victims or help the people who are already victims. 
 
This should be done because the crimes against the people who are vulnerable are outrageous. Many of the victims are runaways, children, and women who are in a lower social class or aren’t well off financially. Some victims don’t even know they are trafficking victims until they get help away from their abuser. Though providing this training will cost money and time, it could cut down the trafficking of people in the high risk areas and get the victims out of the situation. Saving the lives of the vulnerable will be worth the time and money it uses. 

Sincerely, 
Starla Akinahew

